
 

Date: 27/04/2022 

C 50 (2021-22) 

To 

School Parents, 

Subject: Graduation Day 

Dear Parents, 

This is with reference to the “Graduation Day” event, scheduled to be held 
on April 30, 2022 between 2.30 – 3.30 p.m. The invite for the event may 
have already reached you via WhatsApp and we are hoping that you will 
make the time and attend the same. Since it is the graduation of your ward, 
we intend dressing them up in graduation vestments. It will take some time 
to get them ready, hence we request your presence earlier than 2.30 p.m. It 
would be appreciated if you could walk in by 2.00 p.m, that way you can 
settle down, while the children will have the time to wear their graduation 
robes and hats. 
 
Here’s hoping for complete co-operation from your side. 
 

Yours Truly 

Monica Jaiswal 

Principal  

SVM  


